
Cubs November Newsletter 
 
What a great October we’ve had!  It’s hard to believe that we are already into November and the 
holidays are officially upon us!  We have been having a wonderful time in class and your children are 
doing so well.  I am proud of each one of them. 
 
A good portion of this month we will be preparing for our Thanksgiving Friendship Feast that will be 
held Tuesday, November 20st.  We will be making a friendship mix and friendship fruit salad for our 
special day.  Each child will need to bring in an item for each.  There will be a sign-up sheet posted 
later this month.  We also will be having turkey races – parents, you don’t want to miss out on this!  
Your help is needed.  Our celebration will start at 11:00am.  Please join us if you can.  
 
There is NO SCHOOL on November 1st, because of district parent teacher conferences. 
 
We have a special field trip planned for November 6th to Fred Meyers! Tad’s dad has set this up for us.  
We will meet at Fred Meyers at 10am.  No class before or afterwards. Parents are required to stay 
with their student for this field trip.  We will be given a tour and have snack there!  I am so excited for 
this field trip! 
 
Remember Thanksgiving is November 22th.  We have no school that day…enjoy the time with family 
and friends and have a Happy Thanksgiving!!! 
 
We have an all school field trip to the movies on Thursday November 29th at 10am. The doors open at 
9:30 and the movie starting promptly at 10:00. We are going to be collecting $10.00 for those that 
want to attend. This covers admission, popcorn, and drink. This is not a drop off event-parents are 
required to stay if student is planning on going. The movie is THE GRINCH and rated PG. I know this is 
not on a normal class day but I hope you are able to join. It is a fun event!       
  
A Scholastic book order will be coming home later this month.  These books make wonderful 
Christmas gifts.  A special note - during our Christmas party in December we will have a book 
exchange (new book, $5 or less).  A Scholastic book makes a great book for the exchange.   
 
Looking ahead, mark your calendar for our Christmas program, Monday, December 17th at 6:00pm.  
This is an event you don’t want to miss!  Extended family and friends are invited.  We are starting 
Christmas projects and songs in prep for the program at the end of this month. More details will 
come in the December newsletter.   
 
As always, if you have any ideas, suggestions and/or feedback, please feel free to let me know.  I 
value your input! 
 
Happy Thanksgiving, 
 
 
Shelby Ahrens 
907*223*4782 


